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Katten Named One of Best Places to Work in Charlotte
Business Journal

November 5, 2008

The firm was recognized as one of Charlotte's Best Places to Work for 2008 in the “midsized
businesses” category. Sixty-five businesses in the Charlotte region received the annual award at a
November 5 luncheon held at the Charlotte Convention Center. The results, based on employee
surveys conducted by an independent firm, were published in the Charlotte Business Journal.
(“Companies Honored as Best Places to Work,” November 5, 2008)
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